UPDATE

Proposed new homes for Endeavour Ave, Flagstaff



View from Flagstaff Park

Thanks to everyone who has shared their views on our proposal to build 70 quality homes for people in Hamilton on Endeavour Ave in Flagstaff. These would be a mix of approximately 50/50 market and state homes.

We have received a wide range of feedback from people and organisations and based on this have been updating plans and frequently asked questions online at www.kaingaora.govt.nz/uppernorthisland.

Sharing the proposal and giving feedback

We're using factsheets, letterbox drops, emails, meetings, social media and webpages to share information about this proposal for much needed housing in the city. We will also be holding two online sessions, via Zoom, facilitated by Katy King, North East Community Hub Chairman.

- Monday 8 June, 10-11am
- Tuesday 9 June, 7-8pm

We will provide an overview of the proposal, including talking to key concerns already raised with us such as housing density, building height, traffic and parking, community issues, and next steps, as well as responding to other questions sent in advance.

To register for a session or to send questions not already covered above or online, please email Senior Stakeholder Relationship Manager Gemma Brooks at gemma.brooks@kaingaora.govt.nz.

Next steps

We welcome further feedback, which can be provided by **Friday 12 June** to us by email to the above address, or by phoning Gemma at 0800 801 601 (please ask to be transferred) or 021 349 107.

We will be considering all feedback ahead of applying to Hamilton City Council for resource consent in the next couple of months.



